TOWNSHIP OF MOORESTOWN

RESOLUTION NO. 89-2015

ACCEPTING THE RESIGNATION OF WILLIAM F. NEWBORG FROM THE PLANNING BOARD

WHEREAS, William F. Newborg has served on the Planning Board since January 23, 2006; and

WHEREAS, on March 17, 2015, Mr. Newborg submitted a letter of resignation, effective immediately.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Township Council of the Township of Moorestown, County of Burlington, State of New Jersey as follows:

- 1. The Township Council accepts, with regret, the resignation of William F. Newborg; and
- 2. The Township Council extends to Mr. Newborg its sincere appreciation for her service to the community and the Planning Board.

VOTE:

NEWCOMER GARWOOD DELGADO JORDAN NAPLITANO Certified to be a true and correct copy of a Resolution adopted by the Township Council at its meeting on April 13, 2015.

Patricia L. Hunt, Township Clerk

plh/twpclerk